TONEY ANAYA

STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY anD MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
ARTESIA DISTRICT OFFICE
Fe‘bruary 17' 1986 mwsio&oxm&?eeam
" (505 748-1283

Haile Petroieum
813 South Roselawn
Artesia, N.M. 88210

Re: Welch #1 1I-20-18-28

Mr. Haile:

Please find attached a copy of your letter in reference
to the expired Exception To No Flare Permit #725 on the
subject well.

If gas has been connected, please send in Form C-104 with
the first three parts filled in. If gas has not been
connected you need to submit Form C-129 Application For
Exception To No Flare Rule 306.

We also need C-115's for October and November 1985. We
have received Amended Reports for the months of August,
September and December, but have no original reports for

period.

If you have any questions or need assistance please contact
Betty Rollins or myself at this office.

Sincerely, .

DAl e

Mike Williams

01l & Gas Inspector
MW:br




Haile Petroleum

OIL & GAS PRODUCTION 505-746-2801

J. T. Haile
813 South Roselawn Street
Artesia, New Mexico 88210

February 4, 1986

Energy & Minerals Department
0i1 Conservation Division
Artesia District Office
Artesia, NM ' 88210
Attention: Mike Williams
Dear Mr. Williams:

Enclosed is a copy of the amended C-115 report for December showing
disposition of gas from the Welch well.

Y tradly

JJ T. Haile

Loaop,
wu ARIESIA, OfFrice




